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Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel,

One of the blessings of being in Canada is that we can celebrate Thanksgiving
twice: Canadian Thanksgiving in October, and American Thanksgiving in November!
That makes me extra thankful! All joking aside, we are so grateful for each of you,
and for your faithful prayers and support as we work here in Canada! We could not be
here without your help, and we count it a great privilege to be partnered with you in
the great task of the Great Commission!

At the beginning of the school year, we were able to start our Bible study at
Memorial University. It has been a blessing to see several new students attend. One
student in particular is from Korea and has only been in Canada for 3 months. He has
been faithfully attending the Bible study, and has also come to our church several
times. It is a blessing to meet with them weekly and try to make an impact on them.

The young couple that I started discipling last winter has also been attending
church and coming to the university Bible study as well. It is encouraging to see them
growing in Christ and making some good decisions. Please pray for them to continue
going the right direction with some important decisions they must make.

In September, I was able to attend the national preacher’s conference here in
Canada. It was a great blessing to meet many of the other pastors and missionaries
from across Canada and fellowship with them. In October, Christy was able to attend
a Majesty Music conference in Ontario. It was good for her to get away for a few
days, and she brought back a lot of music that will be a blessing to our ministry here.

Please pray for Christy’s Moms and Tots ministry. Some weeks several people
have come to it, but over the last few weeks it has been just her and our children.
Please pray for this community outreach as she tries to reach young mothers.

It has been a blessing over the last few months to preach at most of the other
churches here in Newfoundland. We also were able to help put a new roof on one
church that is about an hour away from St. John’s.

Please continue to pray for our immigration. We have hit a few bumps in the
road, but we are finally getting our profile submitted to the immigration board, and
trust that God will work it out.

For the Gospel and His glory,
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, and Ezra Minion

“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond”
2 Corinthians 10:16

Alight that shineth in a dark place... 2 Peter 1:19




